TOWN OF DAYTON
BUDGET WORKSTUDY

May 3’rd, 2022

The Dayton Town Council held a work study to discuss the updates and approvals of department budget requests. 

Council members present:  Mayor Anderson, Councilor Reed, Councilor Hanson, Councilor Wagner, and Councilor Bernard 
Also Present: Laurie Walters-Clark
Mayor Anderson called the work study meeting to order at 4:05 p.m. in the Lucille Alley room.  
After an in-depth discussion the Town Council approved recommending going forward with the 2022-2023 budget requests in order to have the Budget Ordinance ready for the first reading at the May 18’th, 2022 Council Meeting.
An Executive Session was scheduled for May 5’th, 2022 at 4pm to discuss Personnel.

With no further business to come before the Council the meeting was adjourned at 
5:30 p.m.
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